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Burnaby Radio is Moving

NSARC reports that:

Burnaby Radio Communications is having a moving experience: Mike Wong VE7HMW advises that the radio store
on Hastings Street has closed for the last time, but not for long: Mike will be opening a new store soon. In the
meantime, all inventory is available by calling Mike at 604-298-5444

Thanks Bob for passing on the news.

https://burnabyradio.com/
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